
 

 

Temple Volunteer Fire Department 
423 NH Route 45 

Po Box 80 
Temple, NH 03084 

603-801-8607 
 

Chief: George Clark     Deputy Chief: Ken Caisse 
 

 
To ZBA Chair Mr. Kieley, 

I am writing this letter regarding Steppingstone farm and event center. Ms. Martin has been working 
very hard to bring the barn up to code with NFPA 101 2015 edition which is the NH adopted Life safety 
code. Ms. Martin has leveled off the entrance grade, fixed the egress stairs, had emergency lighting put 
in, has purchased the spray for the interior walls and we met today with a company about installing a 
commercial grade smoke detector system. Once the spray is on and smoke detector system installed she 
will be up to full compliance. 
 
As for the fire watch, Ms. Martin has gotten to the point where I have agreed to provide a fire watch and 
have the blessing of the slectboard to do so. There will be a fire watch at all events held here until the 
alarm system is put in. 
 
Any questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
George Clark  
Fire Chief 
 


